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The Dragon’s Roar 
March 2020 
Goshen Elementary School 

Upcoming Dates & Events: 
 

Mar. 2-6   -5th gr. career portfolio workweek 
 

Mar. 8   -Daylight Saving Time  
 

Mar. 11   -Early release 
 

Mar. 12   -Quarter three ends 
 

Mar. 13   -Quarter four begins 
 

 

Character Kids: February 2020 
 

Congratulations to the students listed below 
who demonstrated creativity during the month 
of February & were honored at a celebration 

on February 28th! 
 

Pre-K:  Brantley Dwyer & Adylen McKellar 
 

Kindergarten:  James Grubbs, Jamere Moses, 
& Riley Poythress 
 

1st grade:  Elijah Dickman, Tilorunasia Stanley, 
Victoria Thitilerdwong, & Jayden Washington 
 

2nd grade:  Abbi Melendez, Azalia Perry, & 
Javon Williams 
 

3rd grade:  Samantha Carter, Cailen Golden, 
Zion Howard, & Ora Marie Mapp 
 

4th grade:  Abraham Alston, Cortavius 
Andrews, & Bayleigh Canter 
 

5th grade:  Celeste McLennon, Kaylin Palmer, & 
Yadiel Noel Perez Solares 

 

This month, we’re looking for students who 
exhibit humility. 

 

Online Learning 
 
 
 

As you know, the Richmond County School 
System transitioned to online learning on 

March 18, 2020 due to Covid-19 
(Coronavirus). Please continue to check our 
school’s website at www.rcboe.org/goshen 

for updates and resources. Also, please 
contact your student’s homeroom teacher 
with any questions or concerns. We are all 
in this together, and together, we will win! 

 

Title I End of Year Survey  
 
 
 

As you know, Goshen is a Title I school. That means that you and 
your family are valuable members of our Title I team! Please take a 
moment to complete the survey linked at the QR code below or visit 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QC2yMGJzF
0-DqSUwkntvZQ3iw0kzMBpLpIgND_YQ9XdUOVBTMDZaM0NMUzlTN09 
BRUtIQzZVSDlDUi4u. Your answers will help us shape our school 
plans for the 2020-2021 school year. 

 

 

 

Science Fair Winners 

Congratulations to the following students who won or placed in our school’s 
2019-2020 science fair competition! 

 

Fourth Grade 
1st place: Gabriel Green 
2nd place: Easton Baer 

3rd place: Daemon Stewart 
Honorable Mentions: Avery Key & Joshua Young 

 

Fifth Grade 
1st place: Tra’Shaun McGruder 

2nd place: Gracie Skeens 
3rd place: Alexandria McGahee 

Honorable Mentions: Briann Burton & Abdul Smith 
 


